Membership Secretary Report 2017

I came back onto the Committee last year as the Membership Secretary – poor Dave was drowning with all the ‘roles’ he was juggling and since I was in a ‘better’ place I felt it was something I could do to help everyone.

All in all member numbers have held pretty stable this year – we may have lost a few but then again we’ve gained quite a few as well.

Our new members for 2017 include:

Kasia

Moira

Chris

Celine

Jane

Graham 

We have throughout the year been active in promoting the club mainly through the use of the Red Square window in Abergavenny.  This has proved popular and now that we can get our stands in the window it makes for a much more professional look and we can get more prints in as well.  I know that we have the window again this month and we will again book it for later in the year.

I have taken in leaflets to Shackleton’s in the hope they can display these somewhere for us – these are targeted at anyone who has had a camera for Christmas or if they’re lucky enough an upgrade!  

It is hoped that this year with being part of the Abergavenny Arts Festival happening later this year, we can encourage new members to come along and give us a go.

In the meantime, carry on enjoying your membership and if you have any suggestions, questions or queries then give one of us a shout.

Julie Morgan
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